
APPENDIX 5  
 
From: Andrew Woodhouse <Andrew.Woodhouse@rotherham.gov.uk>  
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2024 10:32 AM 
To: Diane Kraus <Diane.Kraus@rotherham.gov.uk> 
 
 
Subject: LA SANDY LTD -MAU56964 
 
Good morning, 
 
Following the review of the above application, Environmental Health would like to put 
in formal representation against the grant of premises license for LA SANDY LTD 34 
Kimberworth Road.  
 
Reason being is that the application submitted fails to address how the premises 
would prevent noise nuisance to residents in the local area which would likely be a 
statuary nuisance and Environmental Health has previously received noise 
complaints in relation to these premises.  
 
This would be a requirement of licensing objectives and would likely cause public 
nuisance. 
 
I would request that the applicant has a Noise Impact Survey carried out.  
 
I would be happy to reconsider once I have reviewed the Noise Impact Survey 
results.  
 
 
Andy Woodhouse 
Community Protection Officer 
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